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Crane, Nancy T - -
From: Gabriele Lenga [gabriele@dexlen.net] 02-022N

Sent: Wednesday, August 21, 2002 6:05 PM 02-022N-357
Gabriele Lenga

To: Crane, Nancy T
Subject: Nutritional Supplements- CODEX

FDA: Please delete item 5.9 of agenda item No. 6 in the draft guidelines for vitamin and
mineral supplements. | believe that every citizen is the real gatekeeper for truthful and
non-misleading information about nutrition. Item 5.9 of the labeling proposal is
regressive, misleading, and not in the best interest of the U.S. consumer. Item 5.9 is also
in violation of the Dietary Supplement Health and Education Act of 1994 (DSHEA).

Thank you for your onsideration.
Gabriele Lenga

DexLen, Inc.
http://www.mannapages.com/DEXLEN

Pay for your prducts with PayPal - fast and easy:
https://www.paypal.com/affil/pal=BYN7CJS8TTX3J

DOES YOUR CHILD MONKEY AROUND IN CLASS?
OVERCOME NTGATIVES OF ADD WITHOUT DRUGS!

FREE AD 8Y ADDEMGKER.COM

"| love my ADD" Steve Ptog in Northern Nevada
Sept 9 - 13, 2002
CALL for Details on this and other speaking engagements in your area

RI27/072



